
 
 

 

Dear Reader,  

The April 2017 issue of the Journal of Theory and Practice 
in Education (JTPE) has been published with 9 new articles all 
in the field of education. I personally would like to thank all the 
researchers who have contributed to the current issue of JTPE 
with their invaluable academic works. I would also like to thank 
all co-editors, section editors and reviewers of JTPE for their 
voluntary contribution to the journal by managing the review 
process.  

You can find the contents of this new issue together with 
the names of all editors, advisory board members and editorial 
board members in the generic file. 

 

Enjoy reading, 

 

 

 Prof. Dinçay KÖKSAL  
Editor-in-Chief  

 


